From: Guillermina Duarte [mailto:gduarte@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12:01 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Baronica Roberson
Subject: Donations for Garfield Ridge Branch CPL

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

I am writing on behalf of the Garfield Ridge Branch of the Chicago Public Library. In July and August we received approximately 165  donated books or other non-print materials at the library. These materials were used as follows:

         26 were added to the branch collection

         119 were sent to Better World Books

         20 were recycled. 

Thank you.

Mina Duarte, MLIS, Ph.D.
Branch Manager
Chicago Public Library
